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Message from the Editor-in-Chief
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief,

It is my pleasure to announce the successful closing of 2021 at GMJ. In this year, GMJ has published four 
issues, as scheduled, with quality papers.

We have been noticing that editing support provided by our managing team before the reviewer selections 
promotes new submissions to GMJ. Increasing interest in submissions to GMJ makes the editorial board 
confident in their efforts to support the scientific community at local or international.

In the last issue of 2021, there are a number of interesting original articles, review articles, and case reports in 
GMJ, from a wide range of scientific disciplines.

I would like to express my gratitude to all submitting authors, reviewers, and editors for their contributions 
so far.

Also with this opportunity, I wish our community a happy new year.

Prof. Dr. M. Ali Gülçelik
Editor-in-Chief


